

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG Ter: +44(0)1226 777530

G. 11(0)1220777550

Web: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Tuesday 22nd November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer.

Your child is due to attend our Nursey (Foundation Stage One) in January 2018. In order to prepare your child for starting Nursery we would like to invite you and your child to our 'Getting Ready for Nursery' sessions as follows

Session 1: Monday 27th November 2017 at 3.45pm until 4.30pm Session 2: Monday 4th December 2017 at 3.45pm until 4.30pm

In addition, prior to the first session on Monday 27th November 2017 there will be an information session at 2:30pm. On this session you will be able to meet the team and will be given all the information you need about the Nursery, session times, uniform policy and any other relevant information.

We are looking forward to meeting you and welcoming your child into Nursery at Little worth Grange,

Mrs. D. Lindley, Miss. K. Rogerson & Mrs. L. Copley Foundation Stage Leader/ Nursery Teacher

Monday 4th December 3.45pm - 4.30pm

		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	REPLY SLIP	
	signed:	Date:
Parei	nt of	
Will b	e attending the following sessions:- Monday 27 th November 2.30pm – 3.00pm	
•	Monday 27 th November 3.45pm – 4.30pm	

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649) Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information.

Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter.